
Tanglewood Club 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 
MONTHLY DUES 
53 PAYABLE TO-

DAY 

2 
Zumba 10am 

3 4 
RSVP  

Deadline  

Holiday 
Party 

5 6 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

7 
 

Zumba Toning 
10am 

 

 

8 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

 

9 
Zumba 10am 

10 11 
Holiday 

Party 

 

$15  LATE FEE ON  

UNPAID  DUES 
12 13 

Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

WTBM Board 
meeting  7p 

14 
Zumba Toning 

10am 

 

15 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

16 
Zumba 10am 

17 
 

Kids  

Night  

6-9p 

18 

19 

 

20 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

MLK Day & 

Inauguration 
Day 

21 
Zumba Toning 

10am 

22 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

23 
Zumba 10am 

24 25 

26 
 

27 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

28 
Zumba Toning 

10am 

29 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

30 
Zumba 10am 

31  

2025 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WTBM BOARD MEMBERS 

President—Mary Danielowich 813-601-3010   Treasurer—Nancy Silverwood 813-973-8371 

  Membership, Club rental    Monthly dues, finances  Cell 813-406-3397 

Vice-President—Pete Wiegand 914-672-4672   Director—Jack Youra 727-678-0435 

Secretary—Bill Ray 813-399-3441     Calendar—Anne Hiley 813-355-1378 
    Office phone with answering machine 813-973-1962 

Annual Holiday Dinner Party 

January 11, 2025 
 

So have you seen the flyer?? It is posted on the back of each mailbox through-
out the neighborhood! The party is Saturday, January 11 starting at 5pm, and 
the RSVP deadline is this Saturday, January 4th. We will have a delicious meal 
with a huge assortment of wonderful appetizers and decadent desserts pro-
vided by you!  And don’t forget to bring your favorite beverage as well. There 
will be several raffle baskets to add to the festivities! It is sure to be a fun 
evening for all! 

<<  Call Susan at 813-263-5539 today!  >> 

Clubhouse Maintenance Updates 

We want to keep you informed about what has been going on at the Clubhouse— 

Pool—as you probably know, the pool has developed a rather severe leak. We have reached out to a pool 
contractor who will assess the problem and give us an estimate within the next 2 weeks so we can get it 
repaired quickly. 

Fence—part of the fence around the tennis and pickleball courts was heavily damaged during the hurri-
cane. The part of the fence sustaining the worst damage has been repaired successfully. Many thanks to 
all who assisted with this project! 

 

 

 

 

 
Calling all teens and pre-teens! It’s time for something new this year. Come on 
Friday night, January 17, from 6:00 to 9:00 pm and hang out at the Clubhouse 
for an evening of fun and laughter as we have some snacks and refreshments 
around a bonfire and sing karaoke!  This evening is open to all the kids in our 
neighborhood ages 11 and up!  
We are also looking for a few adult volunteers to help us with this event. If you 
can assist, please reach out to Pete Weigand at 914-672-4672. 
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